
Glee Club 

Our Glee club takes place on Wednesday from 12:30-13:00 in the infant hall. Our Glee Club 

have performed at our recent lantern parade, singing festivals and local events. The children 

are currently preparing for their upcoming performances at John Lewis, Sheffield Springs 

Academy and Barnsley Academy. The children will sing a variety of songs that they have 

learnt over the year such as 'This is Me', 'A Million Dreams', 'Fix You', 'Storme' and 'The Best 

Day of My Life'. 

Samba 

Samba Club takes place on Friday from 12:30-13:00 in the infant hall. It is an opportunity for 

children to learn a musical instrument, play as part of an ensemble and enjoy a musical 

experience. Our Samba Club have performed at our recent lantern parade and are looking 

forward to representing the school at more events this year. 

Carmen 

In partnership with the Royal Opera House, Stavros Niarchos Foundation, Voices 

Foundation, English Pocket Opera Company (EPOC), and John Lewis Partnership, United 

Learning schools are performing the opera 'Carmen' this summer. Twenty-nine year 3 

children from High Hazels Academy were selected to learn, rehearse and perform a 

selection of pieces from the famous opera. The performance took place at The CopperBox 

Arena, Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, London on Wednesday 26th June 2019. As a 

school, we are extremely thankful to have been given this wonderful opportunity to 

showcase the superb talent that the children have. 

 


